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DUNEDIN 9054

Telephone: (03) 470 9524
Facsimile:  (03) 470 9358
Date: 
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cc:
GP




Patient address

NHI: 
Dear

Thank you for completing the IBDsmart questionnaire. Your questionnaire score indicates that you are currently well and there is no need to see you in an outpatient clinic. Possible additional info
Please remember to get regular blood tests as advised, to keep your vaccinations, including an annual influenza vaccination up to date and to keep taking your medications for your IBD as prescribed.

Your last colonoscopy was in year and your next surveillance colonoscopy is due year.

Your next IBDsmart questionnaire will be due in 6 months, you will receive a push notification as a reminder that this needs to be completed.

Should I have missed any information or you think there is a need to see you in clinic, please let us know. 

Kind Regards,

Electronically checked but not signed
Prof Michael Schultz

Gastroenterologist
